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June 13, 2016 
 
Mayor Eric Garcetti 
City of Los Angeles 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Councilman Joe Buscaino 
638 S. Beacon St., Suite 552 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
David Roberts 
638 S. Beacon St., Suite 552 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
Nathan Holmes 
Deputy Director Planning Transportation & Economic Development 
638 S. Beacon Street, Suite 552 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
 Subject:  Motion related to improvements at Western Ave/Crestwood/Dr. 
 
Dear Representatives: 
 
On November 9, 2015, the Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council (NWSPNC) passed a 
motion with respect to improvements at the intersection of Western Ave, and Crestwood Dr./Peck 
Park Entrance.  As it appears our motion did not get forwarded to you previously, we are presenting 
it here for your review.  The wording of the motion follows: 
 
Whereas, the intersection of Western Ave, and Crestwood Dr. on the north side of Western 
and the entrance to Peck Park with its connector driveway to Park Plaza Shopping Center on 
the South side of Western is a perennial source of bottleneck and frustration to residents; 
and  
 
Whereas, at various times of day motorists and residents turning from northbound Western 
to westbound Crestwood Dr. are forced to wait through up to several signal cycles to deliver 
students to Crestwood School or to get to their homes in the Crestwood neighborhood, and  
 
Whereas, traffic from park Plaza Center and Peck Park backs up while waiting to turn left or 
right onto Western Ave., again at various of day; and  
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Whereas, there are no left turn arrows or other traffic mitigation to lessen the impact on 
drivers and residents;  
 
Now, therefore, the Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council recommends that the City, 
CalTrans and the City of Palos Verdes study the intersection with the express goal of adding 
left-turn signals both northbound onto Crestwood Ave., and southbound into Peck 
Park/Park Western 5 Plaza, as well as studying possible improvements in flow from park 
Plaza Shopping Center and Peck park onto Western Ave.  
 
We thank you for taking the time to review and consider our motion.  We look forward to hearing 
from you on this issue. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ray Regalado, NWSPNC President 
on behalf of the NWSPNC Board 
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